
 
Ms. Sarah’s classroom 

food drive 
 

 
As a class, we have partnered with a local food bank 

in our area to provide meals for those in need.  
Starting November 1st through November 17th we will 
be collecting non-perishable food items that will then 
be donated to feed hungry families right here in the 

Little Rock community! 
 
 

Donating is as easy as 1-2-3 
1. Choose what you would like to donate  

(please double check expiration dates) 

2. Bag or box it up 
3. Send the bag or box to class with your student 

 


